
 
 

 

 

 

All Members, 

Sub: Dedicated Helpline for Interoperability among Clearing Corporations 

This is with reference to the Exchange circular no 018/2019 (Download ref no 
NCL/CD/40863) dated April 27, 2019, Members are requested to kindly note that the 
dedicated helpline number for queries related to Interoperability among Clearing 

Corporations is +91 22 26598371 

 

 
For and on behalf of  
NSE Clearing Limited  
(Formerly known as National Securities Clearing Corporation Limited)  
 
 
 
Prashant Shinde  
Senior Manager 
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